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Mustang families, 
 
On Wednesday, January 13th, the New Hanover County Board of Education voted to keep PK-5 schools 
in Plan B until at least the end of 3rd quarter.  Due to this change, students will remain all remote next 
week, the 19th-22nd of January.  Your child’s teacher will reach out to you with the schedule for next 
week and any needed information regarding schedules. 
 
Plan B will begin on January 25th.   

● If you opted for face to face instruction, your child will attend on their scheduled day (A - 
Monday/Tuesday or B - Thursday/Thursday). 

● If you opted for remote only instruction, your child will be expected to participate in Zoom and 
complete assignments beginning on Monday, January 25th. 

● Wednesday will be remote learning for all students.  This will remain the same with Morning 
Mustang Round Up and instructional videos and work that must be completed. 

 
Please see attendance expectations below.  Notice the CHANGES for remote learning days. 


